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Hi 

I've been asked by the secretary of state to support this measure, to "access the 

information you need from anywhere using a cellphone or laptop". 

 

Well I'm here to tell you that the Oregon State business portal works great for laptops 

already! 

 

And I don't need and don't want mobile access, which will just distract from a slow 

and continuous cycle of improvement on the base laptop accessible site. I also don't 

want a big revamp or overhaul, which is likely to destabilize and will require learning 

a new UI etc. that are designed with good intentions but will eventually be discovered 

to have problems just like the current site. 

 

We have a lot of challenges facing the state. Please spend our money wisely. And 

save some for a rainy day (or a big forest fire). 

 

--John 

 

 

 


